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January 2024 Newsletter        Happy New Year ! 
 

 
Important Dates 
Tuesday  Jan 2 Classes Resume 
Mon Jan 15   YES CLASSES  – Martin Luther King Holiday 
 
 
Spring Recital Information 
 

I am working on costume orders, and the average balance is being figured.  Costume 
balances will be billed in February.  This year’s theme is “Our Precious Jewels”.   At this time 
our recital is scheduled to be at Mills School auditorium.  Friday June 14, 2024 is our 
requested date. 
 
 

Snow Days 
If classes have to be canceled due to snow or ice, and if the schools are closed it is a good bet 
the studio will also be closed.  I will try to call all classes if there is a cancellation otherwise 
please just call the studio if in question.              
 
It will also be posted on our Facebook page and website. 
 
 
Class Observations will be on an as needed basis 
Our studio has an open door policy when it comes to observing your child in class and parents 
are always welcome.  But, because children can: and do act differently when parents aren’t 
within eye view, I will be asking that parents wait in the lobby for their child.  If at anytime 
you have a concern or special need don’t hesitate to ask. 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our web site:  www.rachelsschoolofdance.com  

http://www.rachelsschoolofdance.com/

